
Hello Teesdale Community OSHC Families and Kids.
Hope everyone had a wonderful weekend.

He child have been making and creating everything to do with the 2024 Olympics Games.
We have been busy making Olympic Trophy’s, Olympic Torches, Gold Metals.

And we even enjoyed our very own Osh Olympic obstacle course. With everyone a winner at Osh.
Its been so grate to hear about all the children's favorite sports events.

And to hear the excitement when the children being to tell you all about there favorite Olympians winning.
Then enjoying watching, learning and crafting about the Olympics.

Even enjoying our very own Osh Olympics obstacle course. With everyone a winner.
So lots more fun enjoying activities and arts and craft until next time new letter. Stay safe and have fun.

All Registering and bookings are made on the parents portal.
(commosh.net.au) All bookings must be made 5pm the night before.
Kind regards from Community OSH manager Stacey and Educators.
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